REGULAR MEETING
NOVEMBER 25, 1996

The November Regular Meeting of the Planning Commission was called to order at
7:30 p.m. by Chairman Al Hunter. Also present for the Commission were Jerry Austin,
Pat Henige, and Don Zehnder. David Stewart and Harold Johnson were in attendance.

Motion by Austin, supported by Zehnder to approve the minutes of the September 23,
September 25, and October 21 meetings and special use permit meetings. Motion
carried 4-0.

Supervisor Harold Johnson addressed the Planning Commission concerning the possible
hiring of a township engineer. Discussion also of the need for a review of the township's

master plan.

Motion by Austin, supported by Zehnder to adjourn at 8:20 p.m. Motion carried 4-0.
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